
Registration & Ticket Form  
Magee Secondary Centennial Celebration (May 23-24, 2014) 

 

General There are two ways to Register and obtain Tickets for Magee Secondary Centennial Celebrations: 
- Online: If you have access to the Internet and an Email Address, please visit our “Registration & 
Tickets” page at http://mageecentennial.ca/MCRegistrationTickets.html and follow the link there to 
register online. Your Ticket(s) will be sent to you by Email. 
- Manual: If you cannot or do not wish to register Online, please print and complete this Form 
manually and mail it with your cheque as indicated below. Your Ticket(s) will be sent to you by Email 
(if available) or Ordinary Mail (if Email is not available). 

 

Registrant First (Maiden) Last Name:  (*) Cost 

Address:  
 

City:  

Country:  

Postal Code:  

Email Address (if available):  

Phone:  

Magee Relationship:  

- Class Graduation Year (YYYY)  

- Principal/VP/Teacher/Staff  

- Other  

(*) Cost $85 (to Jan 31, 2014) or $100 (thereafter) 

Guest(s) Each Registrant may bring up to 3 Guests (*) Cost 

- Guest 1 First Last Name:  

- Guest 2 First Last Name:  

- Guest 3 First Last Name:  

(*) Cost per Guest $65 (to Jan 31, 2014) or $75 (thereafter)  

Payment Enclose cheque payable to “Magee 2014 Centennial Celebration Steering Committee” 
for total Cost (Registrant and Guests) Total 

 
$ 

Mailing Mail this completed Registration & Ticket Form and Cheque to: 
Barry Rhoades, 2153 – 150A Street, Surrey, BC, V4A 9J6 

 

Tickets Tickets for Registrant and Guest(s) will be: 
- Emailed to the above Email Address (if available) or 
- Mailed to the above Address (if an Email Address is not available) 

 

Admission Tickets (Registrant and Guest(s)) are to be presented for Admission to each of these 
events: 
- Reception and Theatre Show at Queen Elizabeth Theatre on Friday May 23rd 
- Pancake Breakfast at Kerrisdale Community Centre on Saturday May 24th 
- Beer Garden at Royal Canadian Legion Kerrisdale on Saturday May 24th 

 

Centennial 
Memoir 
Book 

Registrant Ticket includes one copy of the new Magee Centennial Memoir book which 
may be picked up during the Open House at Magee Secondary on Saturday May 24th. 
 
Guest Ticket does not include the new Magee Centennial Memoir book but Guests may 
purchase the book separately during the Open House at Magee Secondary on May 24th  

 

Help If you require help or have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Barry Rhoades at brhoades@shaw.ca or 604-541-7334 
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